PSRMA ELECTION

Neminations were received at the July
18, 1971, General Meeting of PSRMA. The
election for next year's Associstion of=-
ficers will be held at the October 22
General Meeting., Please note that this is
a FRIDAY NIGHT meeting (see GENERAL MEET-
ING ir the next column for more details),
Nominations made at the July meeting
were:
PRESIDENT
H. C. Kerr, Jr. (Inc)
VICE-PRESIDENT - GENERAI. VMANAGER:
George Mazzara
SECRETARY s
Jchn Hathaway
B. V. Parks
TREASURER ¢
Bill Richards (Inc)
Dave Hobson
BOAED MEMBER (2 YEAKS )s
George Geyer (Inc)
Herb Ruiz
BOARD MEMEER (1 YEAR)*:
' B. V. Parks
Herb Ruiz
Dave Parkinson
REVIEW COMMITIEE (3 YEARS):
Dan Marnell
REVIEW COMMITTEE (2 YEARS )**:
Vern Cook
*  Unexpired term of Bob DiGiorgio
%  Unexpired term of Robert Hastings
These elections give you the indivi-
dual member an opportunity +to let your
feelings be known. This is the time for
you to be heard in determining the fu-
ture of PSRMA. Don't pass it up!

GENERAL MEETING

PSRMA's General Meeting for October
has undergone some radical format changes
in hopes of encouraging more members to
attend for the important elections.

In the first place the meetirg night
has been moved to FRIDAY, OCDOBER 22ND,
It is hoped the Friday night date will be
more convenient for members to attend.

Also, this meeting will feature =
very short "business" session., Instead,
members will have an opportunity to talk
to PSRMA officials on a one-to~one basis
and can get any answers to questions they
might have on a personal level,

The entertaimment for the night will
also be much less formal +than before,
Members and visitors will have a choice
of three separate "shows" to view as well
as a number of rare historical displays.
These '"sideshows" will be conducted by
individual members and will consist of
slide or movie presentations fraom their
own collections. All three shows will be
going on simultaneously during the ma jor-
ity of the meeting, giving visitors the
freedom to wander from one to the other,
All the shows will be fairly shert, but
interesting and lively. Next month we'll
have a rundown of all the presentations
and displays that will be on hand.

As mentioned before, the business
session will be fairly short, covering
mainly the business on hand of elections.
After this it is hoped the informal at-
mosphere will allow PSRMA members an op-
portunity to know each other better and
become more informed on a personal level,



